




To the City of Leon Valley, 

 

This is a leƩer expressing the support of our CorporaƟon for the proposed amendments to the 
permiƩed use table regarding Bar, Entertainment-Indoor, & Entertainment-Outdoor.  

We are excited by the potenƟal for these businesses to become viable in the commercial areas 
of Leon Valley. Establishments of this type are oŌen keystone businesses, important beyond just their 
revenue streams for increasing traffic through shopping centers and drawing people in during fringe 
hours. This is an important facet of creaƟng a welcoming image for business areas, (business areas aŌer 
all should be busy), and for reducing vagrancy by lessening the Ɵme during which there is no public 
presence to report on unwelcome acts.  

The current SUP requirement is overly restricƟve and burdensome. Simplifying the process to 
allow invigoraƟng establishments such as these is wholly welcome.  

 

Respecƞully submiƩed, 

 

Hunter T.S. Haas 

Property Manager represenƟng 6400 Bandera Rd. 

(210) 776-9996 

Hunter@SteinReal.net 

----------------------------------- 

SteinReal CorporaƟon 

2250 Thousand Oaks, Dr. 

San Antonio, TX, 78232 

 

 



From:                                             Roque Salinas
Sent:                                               Monday, May 1, 2023 10:33 AM
To:                                                  Roque Salinas
Subject:                                         FW: Leon Valley zoning update
 
From: Reilly Hursley > 

 Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 12:22 PM
 To: Joe Sifer < >; Omid Kalantari <Omid@kalantarigroup.com>; Roque Salinas

<r.salinas@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Subject: Re: Leon Valley zoning update

 
 
Below is a note you can send them on our behalf:
 
Gree�ngs Residents and Council of Leon Valley,
 
My name is Reilly Hursley, I am the owner of Pu� Pub- a Mini Golf Bar and adult playground in San
Marcos, TX, featuring one-of-a kind mini golf courses, bars, games, food trailers, and live music. We
pride ourselves in being a fun venue that caters to people of all walks of life and has something for
everyone.
 
My team is interested in pursuing a second Pu� Pub loca�on in Leon Valley, TX, and we want to
express our full support for this important policy change to allow bars, entertainment-indoor, and
entertainment-outdoor in B-1, B-2, and B-3. We think Leon Valley is the perfect loca�on for Pu� Pub
to flourish as a family-friendly entertainment des�na�on, and are excited about the prospect of being
part of the next genera�on of growth and community entertainment in Leon Valley and surrounding
areas.
 
Thank you for your �me.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Reilly Hursley
 



From:                                             Sam Selig <SSelig@sullivansa.com>
Sent:                                               Thursday, April 27, 2023 5:04 PM
To:                                                  Roque Salinas
Subject:                                         City of Leon Valley zoning mee�ng no�ce
 
Roque,
 
I represent the owner of  Clear Creek Center (7007 Bandera Road) which is currently zoned B-2. In the
past we have missed leasing opportuni�es due to the zoning of our property and the approval process
of the City of Leon Valley.
 
We have considered and inves�gated rezoning the property in the past on mul�ple occasions but each
�me found that it would not be worth the �me or money since the approval process would most likely
have denied our proposi�on.
 
I have been approached by a business that would be considered “Entertainment-indoor” and this
change would greatly help us move forward with the deal. I will follow up with specifics on the use
once I receive from the prospect.  
 
I fully support your work in helping to change what businesses could be classified as permi�ed uses
with the B-2 zoning. In my opinion, this will help a�ract more businesses to the community thus
increasing the local economy and crea�ng more taxable revenue for the City.
 
I appreciate your ini�a�ve in pushing for change and I think if you prevail, all of Leon Valley will
benefit.
 

Sam Selig  
SULLIVAN COMMERCIAL REALTY
sselig@sullivansa.com

210 341 9292 main
803 760 9349 cell
210 341 6161 fax

200 CONCORD PLAZA DR. STE
440
SAN ANTONIO, TX 78216
sullivansa.com

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including attachments, is intended solely for the person or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or
other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in
error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer.
 
Texas Real Estate Commission Information About Brokerage Services  

 
 


